

## **SUCCESS KEY TEST SERIES**

X- Semi (Unit Test-1 English (Semi) 1.1 to 1.6)

**English** 

DATE:	
TIME:	2 Hour

MARKS: 40

SEAT NO:							
----------	--	--	--	--	--	--	--

Q.1	Language	Study
<b>~</b>	Language	- caa,

1. Copy the sentences correctly.

(1)

- 1) She Cried, "Are you crazy?
- 2) The have to have the skill and the will
- 2. Spot the error and rewrite the correct sentences.

(1)

Let her were few descent clothes today.

3. Punctuate the following sentences.

(1)

And thus you see my fate discree.

4. Make four words (minimum 3 letters) using the letters in the word.

(2)

**Tentative** 

## Q.2 Read the passage and carry out the activities.

1 A1) Complete the following sentences with the help of the information given in the passage.

2

- 1) I rushed to the verenda .....
- 2) I glanced towards the roof of the club house and ......

Suddenly, I heard a group of street dogs barking furiously in the distance. I chose to ignore the commotion thinking that the pack of dogs might have cornered a hapless pig. But soon, the barking became louder and more aggressive and the alarmed cawing of a flock of crows added to the cacophony. I also heard the disturbance approaching closer. Curiosity got the better of me. Leaving the book

aside, I rushed to the veranda to see what was going on.

I glanced towards the roof of the club house and saw something horrible. A big male langur, apparently the leader of its group, was holding a baby langur in his hands and mercilessly biting it all over with a definite intent to kill. The helpless mother of the baby and other lesser members of the langur group were scattered on the roofs of the buildings nearby watching the baby being killed. I recalled the terrible custom in the animal clan according to which a dominant male usually does not allow another male baby or adult to survive within its group.

#### A2) Answer the following

2

State whether you agree or disagree with the following statements. Animals cannot convey emotions

A3) Vocabulary based activities

2

1) Read the following words carefully and make meaningful sentences of your own.

	dominant -	
	2) Find the opposites of the words:	
	i) small × ii) male ×	
	A4) Grammar based questions	2
	The dogs on their part raised their pitch of cry. (Add the question tag)	
	I glanced towards the roof of the club house. (Change the voice)	
	A5) Personal response	2
	What do you do in your vacation time ?	_
Q.3	Read the following extract and do the given activities:	
1	A1) i) Say whether the following statements are true of false	1
	Please open up my eyes dear Lord.	
	2) I cannot choose to take the road of life.	
	ii) Choose the correct alternative	1
	Poet prays open up his eyes	
	(dear man / dear lord)	
	2) Poet can choose to take the road of	
	(life / death)	
	Each day brings new beginnings,	
	Decisions I must make.	
	I am the only one to choose  The road that I will take.	
	The road that I will take.	
	I can choose to take the road of life,	
	That leads to great success	
	Or travel down the darkened road,  That leads to great distress.	
	That leads to great distress.	
	Please open up my eyes, dear Lord,	
	That I might clearly see	
	Help me stand for what is right,  Bring out the best in me.	
	A2) Answer in one sentence	2
	1) What does the poet wish to dear lord?	
	2) Where does the road of life lead ?	
	A3) Poetic device	1
	Write the rhyming scheme of the poem.	
Q.4	Read the following passage and do the activities: (Unseen Prose)	
1	A1) Fill in the blanks and complete the following line	2
	1) Polio remains in just 13 countries	

- 2) It invades the nervous ......
- 3) The wild polio virus held the entire ......
- 4) It can turn a perfectly healthy ......

Polio, also known as polio my elites, is a highly infections disease caused by the polio virus, It invades the nervous system and can also cause total paralysis. The virus mainly Strikes children below five years of age Because the virus attacks so quickly, it can turn a perfectly healthy child into a life long cripple within a few hours .

In the 1980's the wild polio virus held the entire world to ransom, claiming victims in more than 125 countries across five continents. So the battle against polio had to be fought an a global level. The Global Polio Eradication Initiative (GPEI) is the largest public health initiative the world has ever known since 1988, same two billion children around the world have been immunised aquarist polio, thanks to the unprecedented cooperation of more than 200 countries and 20 million volunteers The plan has been baked by an international investment of \$ 3 billion, Today, polio remains in just 13 countries across the world.

#### A2) Answer in one sentence

- 2
- 1) What has been the improvement in the status of polio eradication in the world?
- 2) How did the Polio disease caused?

#### A3) Vocabulary based activities

2

- 1) Find the superlative degree of large from the passage
- 2) Write any two adverb with-ly from the passage.

#### A4) Grammar based questions

2

- 1) The GPEI is the largest public health initiative. (Change to the positive degree)
- 2) It involves the nervous system and causes total paralysis. (Rewrite using the 'ing' from of the underlined word)
- **A5)** Personal response

2

What role can students play in the polio eradication campaign?

## Q.5 Writing Skills

## 1) Letter (Formal/Informal)

(5)



Write a letter to your mother telling her that you miss her and her food in hostel. Also tell her about your daily routine.

OR

Write a letter to the hostel in charge complaining about stale food served to the students. You may add your own points.

## 2) Informal Transfer (Verbal to Non Verbal)

(5)

# The number of bed-sheets manufactured by a factory during five consecutive weeks is given below.

Week	First	Second	Third	Fourth	Fifth
Number of Bed-sheets	600	850	700	300	900

#### Draw the bar graph representing the above data.

In the first week blue coloured bed sheets are manufactured, than in the second week red, third week yellow fourth week pink and fifth week orange coloured.

You put the above information in a bar graph.